
Warner Mountain Gun Club 
July 7, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 
1802 – President Brad Winters opened the meeting. 
 
Six members were present: Kellie Carlsen, Brad Winters, Ed Henry, Mike Wickman, Bill 
Gransee, and John LeNeave. 
 
Brad presented the treasurer’s report as of June 30th: $14,483.40 is in the General 
Fund and $81,098.77 is in the Norm May account. 
 
Bill made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as presented with Mike seconding 
the motion. All approved. 
 
We currently have 175 members. 
 
Kellie Carlsen read the June minutes. Ed made a motion to accept the minutes as read. 
Mike seconded the motion. All approved. 
 
Old Business: 
 

1. The contractor will begin work on the pistol range as soon as he can put a  

crew together.  

2. Richard has purchased the signs.  

3. We have not received an invoice for the spraying. 

4. We received $1,120 for camping from the motorcycle event. The event was 

rained out on the second day.  

5. The gate has not been installed. Stumps need to be cleared first. A metal 

gate will be installed when a dozer is available.  

6. Hats cost $205 and signs cost $25.     $230 total. 

7. The weed eating needs to be scheduled with community service. 

8. Kellie presented a draft newsletter. She will finalize and present for approval 

at the next meeting.  

New Business: 

1. In order to encourage more member attendance at our meetings, Brad 

proposed that beginning in January 2023 a rifle raffle will occur. Members will 

receive 1 ticket for every two meetings attended. A .22 rifle will cost 

approximately $300.  

The meeting was adjourned at 1825. 
 
Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen - Secretary 


